
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Thomas Keble School, 
Eastcombe, Stroud, 
Gloucestershire GL6 7DY 
Tel: 01452 770301 
email: admin@thomaskeble.gloucs.sch.uk 
www.thomaskeble.gloucs.sch.uk  
 
Headteacher: Mr Steven Shaw 

 

Thomas Keble School –  
A company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales under number 7698037; registered office: Eastcombe, Stroud, Gloucestershire GL6 7DY 

 

 
Friday 26th May 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 9 Notices 
 
Please refer to the recent communication (from myself and Mr Patrick), detailing the forthcoming 
English, Maths, Science and Geography exams. In addition, here is a link to advice from Young 
Minds about support you can offer your child leading up to, and during, their exams: 
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/parents-a-z-mental-health-
guide/examtime/#Thingsthatcanhelpyourchildintheleaduptoexams   

 
If students would like to play football on the field at break and lunchtime, they must provide their own 
ball. If you have any spare footballs at home you would be willing to donate for use at social times 
here at school, please drop them into reception for the attention of Mrs Nicholls.  

 
 

Thanks so much to every parent and carer who supports us by making sure their child has the 
correct uniform and is equipped for each school day. This is a reminder that all students should be 
wearing school shoes, not trainers, to school.   

 
I’d like to take this opportunity to wish everyone a happy and restful half term break.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs L Nicholls 
Head of Year 9 
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